
NSW Department of Education

10 Clyde Street Stockton NSW 2295

29th July 2022
2022 Premier’s Spelling Bee

Years 1-6

Dear Parents/Caregivers

We are excited to announce the 2022 Premier’s Spelling Bee for students in years 1-6, which will be
held on the following dates:

Classroom Spelling Bee: Held in classrooms across weeks 1 and 2 of Term 3

Junior/Senior Spelling Bee: Friday 5th August (Term 3, Week 3)

We encourage your child to study the word lists in preparation for the spelling bee. This is a great
opportunity for students to improve their spelling skills and have fun! The 2022 word lists can be
accessed via the website listed below. The Junior word list is for students in grades 1-5. The Senior
word list of for students in grades 5-6

https://www.artsunit.nsw.edu.au/premiers-spelling-bee
Password: beeswax

The top winners in each class will compete in the Junior and Senior Spelling Bee at school. The
winner from each, will then compete in the Regional Finals which will occur online during the week of
Monday 29th August to Friday 9th September.

Kind regards,

Jenny Miller

https://www.artsunit.nsw.edu.au/premiers-spelling-bee

